Resolution in Support of Junior Faculty Mentoring Report

The ad hoc Committee on Mentoring Junior Faculty reported to the Auburn University Senate
for discussion at the June 7 and July 12, 2005 meetings. The University Senate supports the
recommendations contained in this report, and asks that the Provost provide the direction and
resources necessary for implementation of these recommendations.
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